

"Baan Zion" Children Prison Ministries

A Foundation Zion Child Care Trust Intl. Project
M. +31651076720
E. reverend.smit@gmail.com
W. www.zcct.org
FB. www.facebook.com/baanzion

"We must work the works of Him Who sent Me and be busy with His business while it is daylight; night is coming on, when no man can work"

John 9:4 Amp.

Chiangrai, Thailand, 2019-11-23

Dear Baan Zion friends,

In our latest news flash we have shared some of our blessings and looking at things happening and lives impacted and changed, it seems as if we are just at the beginning of something very special.

The Lord by His Holy Spirit is on the move.

Something we experience here in the house where a renewed outpouring on our girls is happening. But certainly also in the villages where the girls we support live.



*Each and every time we visit these girls to check on their overall well being and have fellowship with them, we are given the opportunity to share Jesus.

*Each and every time family members or people in these villages knowing that we are there, come to us and listen to the Gospel.

*Each and every time people ask for prayer, are healed and people give their hearts to the Lord.

*People are hungry and thirsty and see that of those who meantime made the choice, their lives have changed.

The harvest is plentiful and ready to be brought in for the Kingdom of God. Based on a prophetic Word we received, we next year April of 2020, will organize a three day outreach and children and youth camp in one of those villages, where we also expect people from neighbouring villages.

3 Days of fellowship, games, Bible studies, Praise and Worship, preaching and a special baptism service. We expect the Lord to move in a mighty way and for this we already now do need your continuous prayers.

Something else is that we are moving close to the month of December and Christmas will be there quite quickly.

The day we as children of the Most High celebrate the birth of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

This year we would like to bring Christmas to the girls, their grandmothers and the new believers in our village project.

For the 7 girls and their grandmothers we would like to buy some presents and extra things needed, bring some extra food and snacks and we want to bless the girls, their grandmothers and the other new believers with their own Bible.

For this we need 500 US\$ and it would be more than fantastic if you could prayerfully consider to be part of this

blessing, by making a specific donation, so we can share the joy of Christmas with the girls and the people that just have started their walk with Jesus.

God bless you all, Rev. Dr. Jan and Ps. Ellen Smit



If you want to make a donation please see the below info

Via the PayPal button on our website www.zcct.org
Here you can indicate the purpose of your donation. Baan Zion Thailand or personal for our family.

ZCCT Holland is an official acknowledged mission organisation with an ANBI status

and your donations are tax deductible.

For donations directly towards Baan Zion in Thailand

Bank: Bangkok Bank
Swift code: BKKBTHBK
Account number: 537-0-35592-6
In the name of:
Foundation Zion Child Care Trust Intl.
Chiangrai 57000, Thailand

For tax deductible donations in the US towards Baan Zion

We are blessed to be in partnership with Emerge Children's Ministry USA.

If you feel that God is leading you to partner up with us please use the following donation link https://www.egsnetwork.com/gift2/?giftid=E15B7C93D4F240D

In the US, Baan Zion is also in blessed partnership with Commission To Every Nation, a 501c3 mission's organization. You can send your tax-deductible donation to them by mail at:

CTEN PO Box 291307

Kerrville, TX 78029-1307 {Please include a note with Baan Zion on it}

Donate online at http://www.cten.org/baanzion/

Click the donate button. For further assistance call the CTEN Finance Dept. at 800-872-5404. Thank you for your prayerful consideration to partner with us.